
Dear DXer: 
Edmundston, N.B., March 26th. 1945 

Thanks for having reported on our DX program, 
aired Monday, March 19th., 1945, from 5 to 6 
A. M., A.W.T. 

Reports received will be of great value to us, 
as our station is new in the field. 

Due to bad atmospheric conditions all over 
the country, the program was not as successful 
as it would have been in more favorable cir- 
cumstances. We'll probably try o(1r luck later. 

Thank$ you DXingly; 
J. D. B 
CJEM E 

eau, Mgr. 
ston, N.B. 


